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You make the difference.  Together we make it possible. 

The Portage Health Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization that receives and contributes charitable donations which 

support the health needs of the community through enhanced philanthropy and community collaboration throughout Baraga, 

Houghton, Keweenaw and Ontonagon counties. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 21, 2019 

 

 
[Hancock, MI] The Portage Health Foundation (PHF) announces that the 2018-2019 high school 

scholarships are now available. PHF will award one (1) $500 scholarship to a graduating senior from each 

school in the four-county community. The scholarship is a one-time award to support students with 

educational costs at a post-secondary school of their choosing. Please note, this scholarship is separate 

from the scholarships available at Michigan Tech, Finlandia and Gogebic.  

Eligible schools include 

 Baraga 

 L’Anse 

 CLK 

 Dollar Bay – Tamarack 

 Hancock 

 Houghton 

 Jeffers 

 Lake Linden – Hubbell 

 Ewen-Trout Creek 

 Ontonagon  
 

Students must get their completed application to their principle or school counselor by February 25, 

2019 at 3:00 pm. Please note, no late or incomplete applications will be considered. Eligibility criteria, 

important dates, and application can be found at phfgive.org under the Educational Scholarship tab.  

For those with questions about this scholarship, you can call the PHF office at 906.523.5920 or email 

them at info@phfgive.org.  
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